Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:15 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow hotel - support

From: dan cohn <chroma@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2019 9:36 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow hotel - support

Heather,

Please don’t be discouraged by any amount of negative pressure you feel from the nextdoor mob. It is standard for
there to be opposition to any change, and in this case the change is very well planned and deserving of approval.

Thank you,

Dan Cohn —island center



